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To:
INDIAN RED CROSS SOCIETY

Sir/Madam,
SUB: Report on Marathon event for Autism students held on 29th Apr 2023.

INTRODUCTION:

The Autism Marathon is a community-driven event that aims to
raise awareness about Autism and support individuals and families who
are impacted by this condition. The event is organized by management
of Jerusalem College of Engineering along with Youth Red Cross
(YRC) ,National Service Scheme (NSS), Rotaract, and other voluntary
organizations.

ABOUT YRC:

The Youth Red Cross (YRC) is a youth-led organization that works under
the Indian Red Cross Society. It aims to develop a sense of social
responsibility among young people and promote the principles of
humanitarianism. The YRC volunteers play a vital role in supporting the
Autism Marathon and creating a positive and inclusive atmosphere for
the participants.

MISSION:

The mission of the Autism Marathon is to raise awareness about Autism
and support individuals and families impacted by this condition. The
event provides a platform for individuals, families, and organizations to
come together and support the cause of Autism. Participants will have
the opportunity to learn about Autism and its impact on individuals and



families, and to raise funds for organizations that support individuals
with Autism.

EVENT DESCRIPTION:

The Autism Marathon is a 200-meter run, a walkathon, and a variety of
other activities. The event provides an opportunity for individuals,
families, and organizations to come together and support the cause of
Autism. Participants can learn about Autism and its impact on
individuals and families, and raise funds for organizations that support
individuals with Autism. Volunteers from the YRC, NSS, Rotaract, and
other voluntary organizations play a crucial role in the event's success.
They help organize the logistics and provide support throughout the
event, creating a positive and inclusive atmosphere for all participants.

CONCLUSTION:

The Autism Marathon was a resounding success, thanks to the hard
work and dedication of the volunteers from the YRC, NSS, Rotaract, and
other voluntary organizations, as well as the support from the
Jerusalem College of Engineering. Their efforts helped to raise
awareness about Autism and support individuals and families impacted
by this condition. We are grateful to all the participants and partners
who supported this cause and contributed to the success of the event.







Yours Faithfully,

Mr. L.N.NARAYANAN

YRC Programme Officer


